

NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

FOUNDED 1960

MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M. (except July & August) AT NORTH YORK

MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL, 5090 YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

MAIL ADDRESS — NORTH YORK COIN CLUB, P.O. BOX 294, STATION A., WILLOWDALE, ONT. M2N 5P0

NEXT MEETING: NOV. 28th. 1978.

MEMBER

CANADIAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION Program: We will have a quiz contest for ONTARIO NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION Members and Guests. Our Cuizmaster will be Mr F.C.Jewett. Cash vouchers will be awarded to the top three contestants, Members of the executive will not be eligible to recieve prizes.

Due to the mail strike, we were unable to mail the October bulletin, so we are enclosing an October bulletin to those who were not able to pick up their copy at the Oct.24th. meeting.

Last Meeting: In the absence of President F.C. Jewett, The meeting was chaired by George Fraser.

The on time attendance draw: Mr. J. James Marshal's name was a strong to the continuous continuous draw.

The on time attendance draw: Mr. L. James Marshal's name was drawn. As Mr. Marshal was not in attendance, the on time attendance prize will be worth \$4.00 this month.

The minutes of the Sept. 26th. meeting, were read by the secretary Mrs Lucille Colson.

Mr. Norman Belsten gave a report on the successful Annual Show of the Thistletown Coin and Stamp Club, and also spoke for the Richmond Hill Coin Club, Who were holding their Annual Show at the Hillcrest Mall on Oct. 28th.

Richmond Hill Coin Club is also hosting a bang-up Christmas Party on Dec.19th.1978. The party will be held in their meeting room, the Cafeteria of the Richmond Hill High School, located on Wright St. Richmond Hill. there is a traffic light at Yonge St. and Wright St. The Canadian Tire Store is on the North West corner, turn West on Wright St. and the High School is just past the Canadian Tire Store. All members of North York Coin Club are invited to attend, aswell as members of other clubs in the Metro area. There will be a gift exchange, draw, games and kentucky fried chicken dinner. To help defray the costs of the dinner, a charge of \$1.50 per person will be made. This will not coyer the cost of the dinner, but the clubs will make up the difference.

Mr. Edwin Keetch, President of the Oshawa Coin Club invited members to attend the Oshawa Coin Club's annual show in the Midtown mall, Oshawa on Sat. Nov. 4th./78.

We were fortunate in having the C.N.A. club liason chairman Ray Gregory as our guest speaker on our C.N.A. promotion night. Ray displayed his scrapbook of the C.N.A. He explained how local history was made more interesting as he told of his exhibits at Niagara on the Lake, Fort York, Campbell House at Queen and University Ave. in Toronto, and of his latest exhibit at the museum at Midhurst Ont. Ray plans on changing the material in the exhibit at Midhurst once a month. Ray not only supports Coin Week Canada, He promotes numismatics on a year round basis.

Mrs. Louise Graham Past President of both North York Coin Club and of the C.N.A. Gave a short history of the C.N.A. and told how the duties of the club liason chairman greatly relieved the pressure on the general secretary of the Association.



NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

FOUNDED 1940

MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M. (except July & August) AT NORTH YORK

MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL, 5090 YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

MAIL ADDRESS — NORTH YORK COIN CLUB, P.O. BOX 294, STATION A., WILLOWDALE, ONT. M2N 5P0

MEMBER:

page 2

CANADIAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION ONTARIO NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

C.N.A. journals and applications were available, and Mrs. Graham offered to assist anyone wishing to fill out a member-ship application.

A slide film on early Canadian tokens was shown. Ken Bunnett gave an excellant narration with Dan Bowyer Operating the pro-

jector.

Refreshments were served by Miss Jean Orr.

Draw prize winners were Edwin Keetch, Roger Fox, Mr. Thomas Brennand, Carl Anderson and Ray Gregory.

The auction was conducted by Harvey Farrow.

Application for Membership has been recieved from Mr. Charles Taylor, This should have been published in the October Bulletin.

Congratulations to Carl Anderson on his re-election as

Chairman of the North York Hydro.

Mr. Robert Willey, Editor of the C.N.A. journal gave an excellant talk and slide presentation on vignettes that are common to both stamps and banknotes at the C.P.M.S. meeting at the recent Torex Show.

Coming Events:

The Richmond Hill Coin Club giant Christmas Party as mentioned earlier in the bulletin. The Place: Richmond Hill High School, Wright St. Richmond Hill. Entrance is at the rear of the School as the front doors are locked. Date: Dec. 19th./78. Time: 7.30 P.m.

March 3rd. 1979. The North York Coin Club will hold their Annual Coin Show and White Elephant Sale, at the North York Community Hall, 5090 Yonge St. Material for the white elephant sale will be greatly appreciated.